
For questions, please contact: Jordan Snead Jordan.Snead@flhealth.gov (727)-619-0134 

 

Closed  

Point-of-Dispensing 

Workshop 

The Florida Department of Health in Pasco County invites you to 

participate in our Closed POD Workshop! Participants will review 

and discuss Closed POD activation, operations, and planning. This 

workshop will aid in the continued growth of your agency’s closed 

dispensing plan. 

October 3rd, 2019 

1:30PM – 4:00PM 

Pasco County EOC 

8744 Government Dr. Bldg. A 

New Port Richey, FL 34654 

Click Here to Register! 
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